
Tuition Fee Change Notification 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update 

regarding the tuition fees for the upcoming academic year. 

Effective [Start Date], the tuition fee will be adjusted from [Old Tuition Fee] to [New Tuition 

Fee]. This change is necessary to continue providing high-quality education and to maintain our 

facilities and services. 

Please find below the details of the fee change: 

• Old Tuition Fee: [Old Tuition Fee] 

• New Tuition Fee: [New Tuition Fee] 

• Effective Date: [Start Date] 

We understand that changes in costs can be challenging, and we are committed to supporting our 

students through this transition. If you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to 

reach out to our financial office at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School/Institution Name] 


